
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 10:15 AM
To: 'Logan Anderson'
Cc: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD; Kelton Beaird
Subject: RE: Oxy - Cypress 33 Fed #1H

Logan,

As a follow-up to our phone conversation, the proposal to close the drilling pit at this site with the indicated levels of 
contaminated materials in place, is denied. It is my understanding that the data provided is field analyses for chloride 
levels only and samples are being lab tested for chloride and hydrocarbon constituents. I would suggest a review of the 
lab data prior to submitting an alternate closure plan.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 
575-748-1283 Ext.108

From: Logan Anderson [mailto:la_elkeenv@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 2:47 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD; Kelton Beaird 
Subject: Oxy - Cypress 33 Fed #1H

Mike,

Attached is a copy of the request of the ranking for the site with new proof of groundwater. The second 

attachment is notification of a release below the liner and a proposed remediation plan.

Thanks,

Logan Anderson 

Elke Environmental
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